
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

October 10, 2022 
 

Post Hurricane Ian Shout Outs! 
 Thank you goes out to Mary Beth Legg and all of the Finance staff 

that assisted in getting payroll processed and transmitted in time for 
checks to be deposited last Friday. Your skill are commitment is 
appreciated.  

 Thank you to Joan Lebeau for creating a fabulous feast for her staff 
including several lasagnas, meatballs and salads. A very nice 
Monday treat. Your kindness is appreciated.  

 Thank you to Tom Spencer for the idea and execution of Family 
Movie Night for City of Punta Gorda employees. It is the little things 
that mean so much! Your thoughtfulness is appreciated.  

 Thank you Alicia Oates for always capturing the 
moments of the city so beautifully. Alicia’s picture 
of FPL trucks before the storm in downtown 
Punta Gorda generated 937 reactions on 
Facebook and was shared 469 times. She also took 
the pictures of Family Movie Night shared below. 
Your talent and timing are appreciated. 

 

 Thank you to Pavement Technologies who once again is inviting 
employees to lunch at the Public Works Campus on Tuesday, October 
11.  

 


